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31/05/2024  13:54:312024/1631/L OBJ Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee objects to this application.

As far as we understand it, "back lit lettering" is the same as an internal illuminated sign.  

Internally illuminated shop signs have been consistently resisted in Highgate Village, as documented in the 

Planning Inspector's report dismissing the appeal against the refusal of similar proposals next door at 35 

Highgate High Street, London N6 5JT.  See "3219949 & 3219945 Final Decisions.pdf" for Appeals Case 

APP/X5210/Y/19/3219949.

We believe the same considerations should be taken into account in this case.
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